

Date: 21 June 2010

Dr. Parastoo Jafari Managing Director Inspiration Interior Design

Dear Dr. Jafari,

On behalf of Al Zain Trading Management, we would like to extend to your establishment our sincere appreciation for the excellent performance in completion of design and execution of our stand in Jewellery Arabia 2009, and also for your personal participation in the presentation during the visit of his Excellency HRH Prime Minister Prince Khalifa Bin Salman Al Khalifa for the inauguration.

Please convey our gratitude to every individual responsible for making this challenging project such a success.

Once again, we thank you for your valued support.

Sincerely,

Nabeel Al Zain Managing Director

